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INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

     Friday 7th September 2012  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Saturday 8th September 

 There will be a small crew working on site undertaking drainage works. No deliveries are 
anticipated. 

 

 
Following on from last week, here’s another photograph for your interest taken of the locale from 
the top of the tower crane. This is the view looking out over the Fosseway Court complex towards 
Queens Road and the City Centre. 
 
The week ahead 

 Works will continue on the foundation slab of the new building.  
 Ready-mix concrete lorries will be delivering to site throughout the week. 
 A small number of deliveries of re-enforcement bar will also take place. 
 Installation of site wide drainage will continue. 
 A very small amount of spoil generated by the drainage works will be removed from site 

using the muck-away lorries 
 
Best regards, 

Steve        
Steve Nicholson 
Nuffield Health Site Manager 
Chesterfield Re-development Project 
Telephone: 07917 240937  Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com 
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